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CTM Corrects Media Statement 

Corporate Travel Management (ASX:CTD, CTM) categorically rejects the false statement 

made in today’s Australian Financial Review (AFR). 

 

The statement was made in an article titled Corporate Travel’s Asia CEO unloads $3.5m 

shares in blackout, by columnist Joe Aston. 

 

CTM confirms Asia CEO Larry Lo continues to own 161,632 CTD shares and this 

information was advised to the AFR ahead of publication. 

 

 

 

Authorised for release by Anne Tucker, Company Secretary. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Contact details 

Media enquiries: contact Tracy Lee, GRACosway: tlee@gracosway.com.au / +61 414 887 129  
 
Investor enquiries: contact Allison Dodd: allison.dodd@travelctm.com / +61 7 3210 335 
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